AIRLINE CENTRAL LODGE 2323 I.A.M.A.W.

Administrative Offices

Friday, January 07, 2011
Brother Brian Lorne Screen

It is with deep regret that the Union must inform the Membership
of the passing of Brother Screen, a retired IAMAW Toronto
Station Attendant. Brother Screen passed away on Wednesday,
January 35, 2011.

Brother Screen’s friends will be received as follows:

Visitation: Sunday, January 2011
2-4 pm and 7-9 pm
Ward Funeral Home
2035 Weston Road
(North of Lawrence Ave West)
Weston ON (416 -241- 4618)

Funeral Service Monday January 10, 2011
Graceview Presbyterian Church
588 Renforth Dr
Etobicoke ON (416-621-0888)
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Steve O’Hara
Vice President
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